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Charges Filed in Murder of Nine-Year Old Ulysses Campos 
 

Javier Murillo, age 37, of 10400 block of Medill, Melrose Park, Illinois has been charged with the First-Degree 
Murder of 9-year-old Ulysses Campos which occurred on July 8th, 2023, at approximately 10:15 pm, in the 
2800 block of Elder Lane in Franklin Park.   
 
Murillo will be transferred to the 4th District Maybrook Court House where he will go before a judge to set his 
bond. 
 
The Franklin Park Police Department would like to thank all the officers from our agency, members of the West 
Suburban Major Crimes Task Force, and the Cook County States Attorney’s office for assisting in this 
investigation. 
 
This was a very tragic and sad event, and our prayers go out to the family of Ulysses. 
 

 
Michael Witz  

Director of Police 
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